
 

 

 
 

COVID-19 Advisory 20 

 
Announcement on Conditional Movement Control Order (CMCO) for 

Kuala Lumpur, Selangor and Putrajaya 

 
Dear Students and Members of the Sunway Education Group (SEG) community, 
 
1. The Government of Malaysia announced on 12 October 2020 that the Conditional Movement 

Control Order (CMCO) will be enforced from midnight 14 October 2020 for Kuala Lumpur, 
Selangor and Putrajaya. For updated information regarding the CMCO directives, please refer to: 
https://t.me/MKNRasmi.  

 
2. It was announced that schools and higher education institutions in CMCO-affected areas will be 

closed for their primary function; i.e. no physical in-class or face-to-face classroom instruction. 
Thus, teaching and learning in these areas will need to be conducted online from 14 October 2020 
to 27 October 2020. 

 
3. It was further announced that all economic activities in the affected areas can proceed as usual 

with detailed Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) to be announced by the National Security 
Council. 

 
4. We are currently waiting for directives from the Ministry of Higher Education Malaysia to guide 

our campus operations during the CMCO. We will inform you as soon as we receive this latest 
information. 

 
5. Please be reassured that we consider the safety and health of our students and staff as top priority 

during these uncertain times even as we continue to deliver education amidst a trying pandemic.  
 

 
Thank you. 

 
 
Elizabeth Lee (Dr) 
Chief Executive Officer 
Sunway Education 
Group 

 
12 October 2020 @ 1830 

https://t.me/MKNRasmi

